
APRIL 18, 2023   GENERAL MEETING VIA ZOOM  

MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:35 PM BY LINDA KENDER 

UNFORTUNATELY TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES WITH THE ZOOM MEETING DID NOT ALLOW EVERYONE TO BE ADMITTED 

SAVINGS ACCOUNT $ 65,014.95 CHECKING ACCOUNT $20,217.00, AFTER DEPOSIT FOR FAIRGROUNDS 

SHOW COMMITTEE MEETING APRIL 12TH 2023, ALL COMMITTEE MEMBERS ATTENDING EXCEPT FOR TOMMY. EVERYTHING IS LINING UP, 
MICHELLE WILL BE SIGNING THE CONTRACTS FOR THE HOTEL NEXT WEEK AND PRINTING THE PREMIUM THIS WEEK. KATHY E WILL BE TALKING 
WITH THE LIMO COMPANY SHE WILL CONFIRM OUR DATES AND PRICING. MICHELLE WILL BE GOING OUT TO THE FAIRGROUND TO TALK 
ABOUT THE LUNCHES NEXT WEEK. 

DECORATING COMMITTEE HAS ALMOST EVERYTHING THAT THEY WILL NEED EXCEPT FOR SOME REPLACEMENTS OF DAMAGED OR LOST ITEMS 
FROM LAST YEAR PROBABLY IN THE $100 RANGE. 

WE WILL BE HAVING A RAFFLE ON SATURDAY USING ONE OF OUR JTDC BEACH BAGS AND OFFERING PRIZES, THE PROCEEDS WILL BE FOR OUR 
YEARLY DONATIONS. 

WE WILL TRY TO GET DONATIONS FROM LOCAL BUSINESSES, KELLY RECOMMENDED TO CHECK WITH OUR VENDORS TO SEE IF THEY WOULD 
DONATE A GIFT CERTIFICATE AND WE’LL CHECK WITH LOCAL OR LARGER COMPANY FOR DONATIONS AND LOOKING TO GET DONATIONS FOR 
SHAMPOO FOR GIFT BAGS FOR THE PEEWEE’S AND MAY BE ABLE TO HAVE A DONATION FOR THE RAFFAL BAG AS WELL. MICHELLE WILL CHECK 
WITH THE ZOO FOR A FAMILY PASS. IF YOU HAVE AN SOURCES FOR DONATIONS PLEASE LET KELLY KNOW. 

THE AWARDS BANQUET WAS SO MUCH FUN WITH AN AWESOME TURN OUT, THE DECORATING COMMITITEE DID AN AWESOME JOB, 
EVERYONE ENJOYED THEMSELVES AND THE FOOD WAS GREAT! 

BUILDING USAGE – WE WILL BE GOING BACK TO SIGNING IN EVERY TIME YOU ENTER. FOR CLASSES THE INSTRUCTOR CAN SIGN IN BASIC CLASS 
HAD X NUMBER OF STUDENTS. THIS WILL HELP IF FAU HAS A LOCKDOWN AND COMES IN TO CHECK OUR BUILDING FOR SAFETY. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO HAVE GUESTS THAT YOU BRING TO THE CLUB SIGN IN AND ALSO PAY THE $10 USAGE FEE AND REMEMBER THAT YOU 
ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY GUEST ACTIONS THAT YOU BRING IN TO THE CLUBHOUSE. 

PLEASE REMEMBER NOT TO DRAG CRATES ON THE NEW MATS, THERE HAS BEEN SOME DAMAGE TO MATS!  THERE WILL BE SOME DONATED 
CRATES THAT WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR GUEST DOGS TO USE AND WILL HAVE A CRATE TAG PLACED THAT SAYS JUPITER TEQUESTA GUEST. 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR DOGS AND DISINFECT THE CRATE AFTER USE, SPRAY BOTTLES ARE USUALLY ON THE KITCHEN 
COUNTER. 

PLEASE REMEMBER NOT TO BRING DONATIONS TO THE CLUB, DONATE TO RESCUE GROUPS INSTEAD OF BRINGING THINGS TO THE CLUB, SEND 
A MESSAGE TO KELLY AND SHE CAN POST ON THAT ITEMS ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEW HOMES, OR POST ON THE BOARD. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK THE CALENDAR BEFORE YOU GO TO USE THE BUILDING TO MAKE SURE THERE’S NOT A CLASS OR SOMETHING 
ELSE ALREADY SCHEDULED. 

KEY CARDS - PLEASE REMEMBER YOU MUST HAVE YOUR TWO HOURS OF VOLUNTEER TIME TO BE ABLE TO KEEP YOUR KEY CARD ACTIVE. YOU 
WILL HAVE TO THE END OF DECEMBER TO GET YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS AND ATTEND 2 MEETINGS, IF YOU DO NOT KNOW WHAT YOU CAN 
OFFER CONTACT A BOARD MEMBER.OUR ANNUAL SHOW IS A GREAT WAY TO SUPPORT THE CLUB AND RECEIVE YOUR HOURS.  KEY CARD WILL 
BE DEACTIVATED IF REQUIREMENTS ARE NOT MET. 

WILL BE CHECKING ON PRICES TO PUT CAMERAS UP IN THE BUILDING TO LOG WHO IS COMING AND GOING FROM THE CLUBHOUSE AND BE 
ABLE TO DETERMINE WHEN DAMAGE IS DONE IN THE BUILDING AND TO MAKE SURE DOORS ARE BEING LOCKED. MICHELLE WILL CHECK WITH 
FAU REGARDING PLACING CAMERAS INSIDE OF OUR BUILDING AS THEY MAY NEED TO HAVE ACCESS TO THE CAMERAS. THERE HAS BEEN MORE 
DAMAGE TO THE MATS, OUR FRONT DOORS ARE NOT SHUTTING OR BEING LEFT UNLOCKED. WE WILL HAVE A MAINTENANCE LOG NEXT TO 
THE SIGN UP SHEET FOR ANY ISSUES THAT ARE FOUND IN THE BUILDING, THIS WILL HELP WITH WORK ORDERS FOR FAU. ANYTHING BIG 
PLEASE LET MICHELLE KNOW ASAP.  

WHEN YOU ARE AT THE BUILDING PLEASE CHECK THAT ALL THE DOORS ARE LOCKED IF YOU FIND UNLOCKED DOORS CALL CAMPUS SECURITY 
SO THAT THERE IS A LOG OF CALLS BEING MADE FOR SECURITY TO COME IN AND LOCK THE DOORS THAT WAY WE HAVE A PAPER TRAIL. 

MICHELLE WILL REQUEST WEEKLY LOG OF KEY CARD ACCESS EMAILED TO HER DIRECTLY SO WE DO NOT HAVE TO ASK EVERY TIME WE HAVE 
AN ISSUE. 

KATHY K REPORTS MAINTENANCE WAS THERE TODAY MOWING GRASS, THEY DID REMEMBER TO CLOSE AND LOCK THE GATE. 

VOLUNTEERS FOR THE SHOW-  JANICE AND KELLY WILL BE HANDLING THE VOLUNTEER LIST AND WILL START CALLING PEOPLE TO SIGN THEM 
UP FOR JOBS. MAUREEN WILL SEND OVER THE PREVIOUS YEAR’S LIST. 



KELLY REMINDS EVERYONE TO LIKE AND FOLLOW ALL OF OUR CLUBS SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES, JTDC PAGE, FACEBOOK SUB GROUP “PAW PRINTS 
IN THE SAND” AND INSTAGRAM. THIS IS HOW WE ARE GOING TO HAVE A LARGE FANTASTIC SHOW IS TO GET THE WORD OUT TO HANDLERS 
AND OWNERS SO LIKE AND SHARE TO YOUR WALLS. EVERY SHARE MEANS MORE PEOPLE CAN VIEW! WILL BE POSTING MORE ABOUT THE 
SHOW AS IT GETS CLOSER. 

REMINDER TO SEND KELLY ALL OF YOUR BRAGS OR ANYTHING YOU WOULD LIKE POSTED TO THE CLUB PAGES! CINIJTDC@YAHOO.COM OR ON 
FACEBOOK TO CINI GOLDEN. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:05 PM  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

KELLY SMITH, SECRETARY 
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